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Oxfordshire Joint Health and Overview Scrutiny Committee 

 

 
Date of Meeting:   
 
Monday 7 August 2017 
 

 
 

 
Title of Paper:   
 
Oxfordshire Transformation Programme – Decisions on Phase One Consultation 
 

 

 
Purpose:  
 
OCCG representatives have been invited to share the Decision Making Business 
Case and highlight how comments and concerns raised during the consultation have 
been addressed. 
 

 

 
Senior Responsible Officer:  
 
David Smith, Chief Executive, Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group and 
Catherine Mountford, Director of Governance 
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Oxfordshire Transformation Programme – Decisions on Phase One 

Consultation 

 

Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group has published the final recommendations 

on the proposals in Phase One of the Oxfordshire Transformation Plan. These 

recommendations will be discussed at the OCCG Board meeting on 10 August. 

The main paper that has been published for the OCCG Board meeting is the 

Decision-Making Business Case (DMBC) which sets out the response to the 

consultation and the recommendations for decisions. 

The following appendices to the DMBC have also been published: 

 The Integrated Impact Assessment that sets out an analysis of the potential 

impact of the changes proposed. 

 The Healthwatch report on a travel survey of patients attending the four acute 

hospital sites in Oxford and Banbury. 

 The Motts MacDonald report on parking at the John Radcliffe and Horton 

Hospitals. 

 

The public consultation has closed and no further responses can be accepted by the 

OCCG. However, at the request of Oxfordshire HOSC, OCCG representatives will 

be attending the HOSC meeting on 7 August to listen to any further comments and 

concerns of members to inform the Board discussion.  

Where possible, their questions will be answered; however, it is important to note 

that no decisions have yet been made, and will not be made, until the OCCG Board 

meeting on 10 August.  


